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Dear Parents,  

Internet Safety Day – Tuesday 7th February 2023 
 
As part of our Computing curriculum at Southbroom Infant School, the children learn about the importance 
of staying safe online in every lesson through the use of being SMART: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

On Tuesday 7th February, we will be celebrating Internet Safety Day by raising the profile of internet safety 
even more at Southbroom. 

 
Children and young people can spend a significant amount of their time using devices and exploring the 

online world. To find out more information about parental Control Apps, please follow the link below: 
 
Parental Control Apps – Online Safety Review - Safer Schools (oursaferschools.co.uk) 
 

We look forward to sharing what we have done on internet safety day in next week’s newsletter.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Amy Edwards 
Head of School  
Southbroom Infant School  

S is for safe 

M is for meet  

A is for accepting 

R is reliable  

T is for tell  

http://www.thewhitehorsefederation.org.uk/
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2022/09/23/guide-to-parental-control-apps/

